LEUNG SING TAK SCHOOL				
P.5 English - Reading Skill Worksheet				
(Analytical Skill) (5)				
Class : P.5	Name :	()	Date :	Marks :

Emily is reading her favourite storybook-The Town Mouse and the Country Mouse.

Read the story and choose the correct answer.

Once upon a time, there lived a country mouse called Charlie. One 1 afternoon, he was sitting at his window. While he was listening to a blackbird singing, there was a knock at the door. It was his cousin, Tyler the Town Mouse.

Charlie was happy to see his cousin and gave him a bowl of nuts topped 5 with some strawberries for dinner. Tyler finished the food but he said, <u>'It's</u> <u>so tasteless!'</u>

That evening they climbed the hill behind Charlie's house and saw the sunset. Tyler thought that the sunset was too slow. He didn't like it. That night, Tyler couldn't sleep. The countryside was too dark and quiet.

10

Next morning, when he saw that the breakfast was nuts and strawberries again, he decided to leave. He invited Charlie to go with him and enjoy the exciting life.

On the way, they met a big bird. The bird offered them a lift. It was a long journey. At last, they landed at a town market place. There were so 15 many people and so much noise. They ran quickly, along a gutter, across a pavement, up an iron staircase, over rooftops, down a chimney and through a window. At the end, they reached the kitchen of a big house. Tyler lived there.

- 1. Why did Tyler visit Charlie?
- A. They are good friends.
- B. They are relatives.
- C. They are siblings.
- D. They are neighbours.
- 2. In line 6-7, 'It is so tasteless!' We know that Tyler _____
- A. praised the tasty food
- B. liked the food
- C. did not like the food
- D. wanted to have more
- 3. Which of the following is NOT Tyler's impression of the countryside?
- A. The sunset was too slow.
- B. The night was too dark.
- C. The night was too long.
- D. The food was too bad.
- 4. How did they go to the town?
- A. by shipB. by flightC. on footD. by bus
- 5. Why didn't Tyler like the countryside?
- A. He hated eating strawberries.
- B. The life in country was not as exciting as in town.
- C. He didn't like Charlie.
- D. He missed his family.





